

April 4, 2016

Mr. Jason Wenig The Creative Workshop 118 Hill Street Dania Beach, FL 33004

Dear Mr. Wenig:

On behalf of Nicklaus Children's Hospital and the entire Children's Experience Team, I would like to extend our warmest thanks and gratitude for your participation in the Rides N' Smiles event. This event is one of our most cherished and beloved experiences that we look forward to bringing to our patients. The thrill of driving in these amazing vehicles, coupled with the fact that they are riding them around Homestead Speedway is nothing short of thrilling!

This year, like every year, I watched with amazement as our patients enthusiastically interacted with drivers and gazed in wonder at the automobiles. My most delightful memory this year came from one of our patients who receives regular care at the Nicklaus Children's Hospital Palmetto Bay Outpatient Center. This young man came dressed in full Nascar attire. His smile was priceless and it warmed the hearts of all around him. Another one of our special patients who was touched by this event was a young teen celebrating his birthday. He was confined to a wheelchair and the drivers and volunteers took extra care to ensure that this young man could be accommodated in the vehicles. I watched as he raced around the speedway with the windows open and the wind in his air; his happiness was palpable!

Thank you again for all that you do to make this event possible for our patients; we appreciate you.

Best regards,

Kara Mana, BS MBA

Director of Children's Experiences

Nicklaus Children's Hospital